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City of Long Beach 
Working Together to Serve 

November 12, 2019 

Honorable Mayor Garcia and Members of the City Council 

Daryl Supernaw, Councilmember, Fourth District 'D.S 
Transfer of Funds: CDA Cares Sponsorship 

RECOMMENDATION: 

R-12 

Increase appropriations in the General Fund Group in the City Manager Department by 
$23, 156.50, offset by the Fourth Council District one-time District Priority Funds 
transferred from the Citywide Activities Department to provide funds to the California 
Dental Association who will host CDA Cares Long Beach in July 2020. 

Decrease appropriations in the General Fund Group in the Citywide Activities Department 
by $23, 156.50 to offset a transfer to the City Manager Department. 

DISCUSSION: 

Next year, the California Dental Association will bring the CDA Cares event to the Long 
Beach Convention and Entertainment Center. CDA Cares will allow volunteer dentists, 
with the assistance ofother health professionals and community volunteers, to provide 
dental services at no charge to an estimated 2,000 people at the CDA Cares event from 
July 16-18, 2020. 

No Financial Management review was able to be conducted due to the urgency and time 
sensitivity of this item. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

This recommendation requests the City Manager Department to provide funds to the 
California Dental Association who will host CDA Cares Long Beach in July 2020. The total 
appropriation to increase in the General Fund Group in the City Manager Department in 
the amount of $23, 156.50 is offset by a decrease of appropriation of Fourth Council 
District one-time District Priority Funds in the General Fund Group in the Citywide 
Activities Department. 
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